
 

 

SW Florida Walking Tours extends our sincere gratitude to all those who helped 

make our recent season in Punta Gorda a success, despite a delayed start due to 

Hurricane Ian. Our guests were delighted by the bountiful gastronomic and 

shopping treasures that our charming and historic downtown has to offer, thanks 

to the support and participation of the Punta Gorda Chamber of Commerce and 

our valued tour partners. 

We'd like to acknowledge the following businesses and individuals for their 

outstanding contributions to this season's tours: 

• Delia and Juan of Isabel and Annabel's Mexican Restaurant 
• Marzia and Nico of Pizza Gorda 
• Kathy and Matthew of Perch 360 at The Wyvern 
• Carla, Frank and Kennedy of Harbor Scoops 
• Angie and Morgan of Persnickety 
• Cathy and Serena of Copperfish Books 
• Tiffany of Sugar Chic Boutique 
• Dawn, Leo and Bug of The Refindery Market 
• Michelle at Nadine's Closet 
• Helen, Peter, Becky, Susan, Carol and Toni of The Artisan's Atelier 
• Vinnie of the Historic Charlotte County Courthouse 
• Joe Fiorini of WENG Radio 
• Bob Massey of Florida Weekly 
• Becky of Becky's Garden Shoppe 
• Kathie of Pretty as a Pearl Boutique 
• Mint of Mint Thai Cuisine 
• Carissa of 264 on Marion Ave 



• Carlos of Toula's Greek Restaurant 

We'd also like to take this opportunity to announce that SW Florida Walking Tours 

will be returning to Punta Gorda by October 1, 2023, with exciting new tours. We 

encourage our Chamber partners to reach out over the summer as we plan for the 

upcoming season.  

Thank you again for your support of and participation in SW Florida Walking 

Tours. We wish all of our downtown businesses a relaxing and rewarding summer. 

Evie Alexander swfloridawalkingtours@outlook.com (941) 380-8007 
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